Adams, Chaney

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
1/5/2017 12:22:11 PM

RE: Fines restarted in MOX lawsuit

Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, "The court's ruling is a step in the right direction. After years of broken promises,
we believe that the Department of Energy should pay any fines the agency owes and remove nuclear waste from our
state. South Carolina will not be a permanent dumping ground - it's a critical quality of life issue."

Quote from Gov. Nikki Haley, "Today's news is another reminder that the Department of Energy has not lived up to its
promises, and we will not back down: South Carolina will not be a permanent dumping ground for nuclear waste."

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "The governor has been clear: South Carolina will not be a dumping
ground for nuclear waste. We deserve better than the years of broken promises we've seen from the federal
government, and we won't back down on what is an important economic development and quality of life issue for
the people of our state.”

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "The governor has been clear about this critical quality of life issue
since the beginning of the administration: South Carolina will not be a dumping ground for weapons-grade plutonium
and nuclear waste.”

From: Godfrey, Rob

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 12:17 PM
To: Adams, Chaney

Cc: Glaccum, David; Taylor, Richele
Subject: Re: Fines restarted in MOX lawsuit

Chaney -

Will you please pull the last few things we've said? Let's look at what we've said since we likely won't offer anything
new.

Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

OnJan 5, 2017, at 11:46 AM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

David and Richele,

Has anything new developed here? Is there something we can add to this story?

From: Asberry, Derrek [mailto:dasberry@postandcourier.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 11:41 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Fines restarted in MOX lawsuit

Hi, Chaney. Hope you a had a great and safe holiday season.

Working on an article about SC restarting the fining on MOX and wanted to get a statement from the
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governor’s office on the need to keep the feds’ feet to the fire on this issue. Hoping to hear back by days
end. Thanks!

Derrek Asberry

Health Reporter

The Post and Courier

134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
843-937-5517
www.postandcourier.com
@DerrekAsberry on Twitter
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